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NURSERY NEWSLETTER   AutumnTerm 1   2017 

All the children are settling in extremely well. They are all forming or re-establishing firm 

friendships and are following the new routines whilst exploring indoors and outside. We are 

keeping the website updated with photographs so that you can see all the fun that we have been 

having. If you have any photographs that your child would like to share at Nursery, please send 

them in. 

Please keep a look out for any additional notices or reminder notes on the information board in the 

porch. 

HALF TERM HOLIDAY  

The last day of term is Friday 20th October. Nursery, and the whole school, will close for the Half Term 

Holiday. The school and Nursery will reopen on Tuesday 31stOctober. 

AUTUMN TERM STAY AND PLAY 

Family Stay and Play 

8.50 – 11.05 Tuesday 17th October (am and beg. of the week children) 

12.15 – 2.30 Friday 20th October (pm and end of the week children)  

Please come to Nursery and join in with your child as they play and learn.  During the sessions you can 

take the opportunity to chat to the Nursery staff and look together with your child at their learning 

portfolio. If your child attends the Nursery for 30 hours a week, please feel welcome to attend either 

one of the Stay and Play sessions.  

KEY PERSON/PARENTS' EVENINGS  

Mrs. Sharp is the Two Year Old Lead within our setting; Mrs Fox is the Key Person for the three and 

four year olds.  As you are aware, we have Stay and Play sessions in which parents can chat to the key 

persons, but if you would like a more formal discussion for older Nursery children (3 and 4 year olds),  

details about how you can sign up for an appointment will be sent out shortly. 
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FOREST SCHOOL 

As all the children regularly participate in forest school fun and outdoor work please can your child 

bring their own (named) pair of wellingtons to leave at Nursery.  Thank you.  

STARTING PRIMARY SCHOOL  

For your child to start primary school in September 2018,  you need to register by midnight on the 
15th January 2018. To apply, log onto www.durham.go.uk/schooladmissions or telephone 03000 
265896 for more information from the School Places and Admissions Team.    

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


